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From: licensing
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: FW: Letter of Support from the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association re the July Strip Mall Carnival
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 1:11:09 PM

 
 

From: Foster, Grant <district15@cityofmadison.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 8:09 AM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Fw: Letter of Support from the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association re the July Strip Mall
Carnival
 
​FYI
 
Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519
 
Subscribe for my weekly updates at: www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/

From: Lake Edge Neighborhood Association <lakeedgena@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 8:04
To: Chad Vogel; Sean Pharr
Cc: Foster, Grant
Subject: Letter of Support from the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association re the July Strip Mall
Carnival
 

 

To:  Madison ALRC
From:  The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association
 
At our monthly meeting last night Mr. Pharr and Mr. Vogel of the Muskellounge presented
their plans to do another fundraiser for Clean Wisconsin on July 17 at the Lake Edge Shopping
Center.
 
Since the money will go to a great cause; most of the businesses in that mall are closed on
Sundays, and those that are open are in full support of the event, the Lake Edge
Neighborhood Association fully enthusiastically supports the endeavor.
 
Thanks,
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Liz Dannenbaum, President
 
--
Follow us on Facebook:  Lake Edge Neighborhood Association and check out our website!
You can also follow us on Instagram: lakeedgeneighborhood
https://www.instagram.com/lakeedgeneighborhood/
 
If you are no longer a resident in the neighborhood or you do not wish to receive further
communications from the association, kindly reply with “Unsubscribe” to this email. 
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